
 

WEEK 7 

 

 
 

Eq ue s tri an  
 
In exciting news, our College is a finalist in Equestrian Queensland Interschool Queensland 
School of Year Award. Congratulations to our Riders and their horses on this outstanding 
achievement.  
 

 
 

Wate rpolo   
 
The local RDS Waterpolo has reached finals. Congratulations to our Senior Girls and Senior Boys 
Water Polo teams who both their bronze medal final games this week.  
 
In the juniors for their semi-finals, the Junior Mixed Blue team have gone through undefeated this 
season so will be playing in the Gold medal match next Monday night and the Green team will be 
playing off for the 3rd and 4th. Grand finals for juniors are next Monday night 20 November at the 
RGS Pool.  
 
 

View the Waterpolo Grand Finals Draw > 

https://www.tccr.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/WATER-POLO-GRAND-FINALS.pdf


  

     
 

Vol leyb all  +  G i rl s  Fu ts al   
 
Well done to all players and coaching staff on a great season of volleyball and Girl’s Futsal this 
term. Unfortunately, no teams have progressed to finals however reports are that all had a great 
season with many playing in these competitions for the first time.  
 

202 4 Re presen tati ve  Sc hool  Spo rt  
 
Calendars and information regarding dates and venues for RDS sporting trials for 2024 are 
currently being finalised as well as updated digital permission booklets.  Please note that next 
year’s nomination process and consent forms will follow the same format as this year. 
 
The representative school sport permission details booklet (consent form) will again have all the 
required documentation that schools / district / regions need for your child to participate in 
trials.   Please note that the form only needs to be filled in once per sport / trial.  Completed 
forms will need to be handed in by your child at the first trial, and this will then be passed on by 
officials through the various levels of school sport. 
 
Once the booklet is completed, please email it to sport@tccr.com.au and it will be returned to you 
after signatures are completed.  We encourage you where possible to fill the form out 
electronically to assist with eligibility and accuracy of the documents.  If you have any further 
queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the sports department. 
 
Links to next year’s booklets and also trial and nomination information for each sport is currently 
in the process of being updated on the school’s website. 
 
 
 



  

Th e E me rg in g A th lete  Pathways  Pro g ram F und in g  –  Are 
you E li g ib le ?  
 
 
 
 

Rep resen tati ve Sc hool  S po rt –  No min ation  Pro ce ss   
 
Capricornia School of Sport is in the process of updating the booklet for 2024. 
 
 
Mr Mick Busby 
Director of Sport 
 
 

Emerging Athlete Pathways Program Funding > 

https://www.tccr.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/THE-EMERGING-ATHLETE-PATHWAYS-PROGRAM-FUNDING.pdf
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